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March 11, 2010

To: Board of Directors — Banbury Meadows
Fm: Architectural Committee

Re: Amendment to Basketball Hoops

The Architectural Committee is recommending a change to the time the
portable Basketball Hoops should be stored away from sight the current
dates are November 15™ through April 15™ and the change would be from
November 15th through March 15th.

Respectfully submitted:
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